
D K C . NEWSLETTER 

February 1981 

Next meeting - AWARDS NIGHT (rescheduled) 
February 16, 1981 

7:00- covered dish dinner. Beverage and meat loaf will be 
furnished. Please bring a salad, vegetable, or 
dessert. Cost: $1.00 

8:15- Presentation of awards, followed by a very brief business 
meeting. 

REPORT OF THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE: The following slate has been submitted 
by the Nominating Committee: 

President ------- Marge White 
Vice-president -- Ralph Teal 
Secretary ------- Laverne Clayton 
Treasurer------- Faith Gehweiler 
AKC Delegate---- Bill Tolbert 

Board members - Jane Anderson 
Herman Fowler 
B i 11 Ne 1 son 
Larry. Smith 
B.J. Thompson 

Submitted by the Nominating Committee: 
Marcia Paschall, Chairman 
B.J. Thompson 
B i 11 To 1 bert 

Additional nominations may be made at the April meeting by any member 
ih attendance, provided that the person so nominated does not decline 
when his name is proposed. If the proposed candidate is not in atten­
dance at the meeting, his proposer must present to the Secretary a written 
statement from the proposed candidate signifying his willingness to be a 
candidate. Club members are reminded that the April meeting is the only 
opportunity for making addit ronal Aominations. Please also note tha-t-,-­
with the exception of the AKC Delegate, no person may be a candidate for 
more than one position. Therefore, any additional nominations made at 
the April meeting may be made only from among those members who have not 
accepted a nomination of the Nominating Committee. 

NEXT MEETING OF TAILWAGGERS:· April 18, 1981, at the Holiday Inn in Burlington. 
Alamance Kennel Club will be the host club. 

CALENDAR OF COMING EVENTS: 
February 22 -
March 20 ---­
April 5 
June 20 -----

TDX Trial, ' Quail Roost Farm (Bill Martin, trial secretary) 
Spring show, Raleigh (Fred Sheppard, show chairman) 
TO Trial, Quail Roost Farm (Pat Lawrence, trial secretary) 
Picnic 

ANOTHER AUCTION OF DOGGIE ITEMS PLANNED: Last fall's auction was a great 
success, so we plan to do it again. Please keep your eyes open for 
likely items during the spring and summer circuits. 


